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Comments: I would like the Foothills Landscape project to not be executed at this time. I would like more time to

get specific plans for use of the herbicide commonly known as Roundup in this forest and watershed area of the

Oconee Forest. This product is a known carcinogen. I would also like for our County Commissioners to have

more time to look at the impact this project will have on property values and lost habitat. This area depends on

tourism for a large share of our economic fuel  This project is large and not specific Enough to determine the total

impact on our region in terms of wildlife, watershed and economic endangerment. 


